
 

 

Bay Trail Steering 
Committee Meeting

Thursday, April 14, 2005 1:30-3:30 PM
Metro Center

101 8th Street, Oakland
ABAG Conference Room

The Committee may act on any item on the agenda 
 Agenda topics 
1:30 - 1:35 PM Adoption of Agenda and Approval of 02/10/05 

and 03/09/05 minutes* 
 

 

1:35 - 1:40 PM Announcements by Chair and Boardmembers 

 

 

1:40 – 1:50 PM Staff Announcements 

 

 

1:50 – 2:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2:00 – 2:35 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy Grant 
Request for CIAP funds ($109,000)* 
Consideration of a construction grant request from 
the Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy for 
completion of a gap in the Presidio. This project 
implements a section of trail identified in the 
planning study funded through a Bay Trail grant. 
 
Napa County Grant Request for CIAP funds 
($100,000)* 
Consideration of a construction grant request from 
the County of Napa for road widening and striping 
of bike lanes on Las Amigas Road. This project 
extends bike lanes from Cuttings Wharf Road 
funded through a previous Bay Trail grant. 
 
BCDC Shoreline Sign Program* 
Preliminary review of new designs for the Bay Trail 
logo related to BCDC Public Shore and regulatory 
sign updates.  The BCDC sign program seeks to 
formalize the relationship between Public Shore and 
Bay Trail signs and develop a consistent application 
of signs required for BCDC development permits.  
Feedback on the attached potential variations to Bay 
Trail logos will be the focus of discussion. 
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2:35 – 3:05 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3:05 – 3:30 PM 

 

 

 

Gap Analysis Ranking Criteria Consideration* 
Alta Planning + Design has been hired to implement 
the planning and evaluation portion of the Gap 
Analysis project.  The Steering Committee will be 
asked for feedback on the criteria developed for 
ranking and prioritizing trail gaps for completion.   
 
 
Prop. 40 Grant Scoring Criteria* 
ABAG and the Coastal Conservancy recently signed 
an agreement for the $3.8 million grant program. 
Staff will review the scoring criteria used under 
previous grant rounds requesting feedback from the 
Committee on suggested changes.  
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